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NOTICE
All City of Covington offices will be closed Wednesday through Friday, December 24-26, 2014 in observance of Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. The State Offices (Commissioner of Revenue, Treasurer and Registrar) will also be closed. 
REFUSE COLLECTION FOR MONDAY, TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY WILL BE COLLECTED ON MONDAY. COLLECTION FOR THURSDAY AND FRIDAY WILL BE COLLECTED ON TUESDAY. 
The Peters Mountain landfill will be closed Wednesday & Thursday, December 24 & 25 and will be open December 26. 

All offices will reopen on Monday, December 29, 2014.
Merry Christmas!!!
*Any deliveries on holidays/weekends please deliver to the Police Department at the rear of the building.
